
Hamblin Investments 
 
Weber County Planning 
2380 Washington Blvd., Suite 240 
Ogden, Utah 84401 
 
Re: Navy Meadows- Recreational Facilities Plan  
 
To whom it may Concern, 
 
With the passing of the new Master Plan of Western Weber County, we are requesting Navy Meadows be 
zoned to R-1-15 Zoning. We have met with the Planning Department Staff and have provided the requested 
roadway and pathway connections. The Development is in accordance with the General Plan.  It provides a 
mix of lot sizes needed to create a livable community. 
 
We met with the Western Weber Parks District on September 26, 2023 to show them our plans for a large 
community park, several natural parkways and a walking trail that runs throughout the subdivision. We plan 
on donating this property to Weber County to ensure its use as open space for future residents within and 
around the community. The Western Weber Parks District is excited to receive this property to meet future 
demands of the residents of West Weber County.  
 
There will be a large community park within the center of the subdivision that is 2.74 acres. There will be a 
large natural parkway which incorporates a walking trail that runs through it which is 4.98 acres on the 
western side of the subdivision. There will also be a smaller natural parkway that will incorporate a walking 
trail that runs through it which is 2.28 acres on the eastern side of the subdivision.  
 
The proposed development will incorporate the Smart Growth Principals of the Master Plan. We look forward 
to working with the Weber County staff; Planning Commission and County Commission on creating a well 
thought out and planned community. 
 
Please contact us with any questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Hamblin Investments 
Jason Hamblin  
Phone: 801-726-5886   /    Email: jasonhamblin34@gmail.com 
 
Doug Hamblin 
Phone: 801-725-3782   /    Email: db_hamblin@msn.com 


